
From: spacesforpeople <spacesforpeople@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Date: Mon, 7 Dec 2020 at 11:24
Subject: Spaces for People - Victoria Street

Dear Councillors and Stakeholders,

Covid-19 Cycling and Walking Emergency Response Measures.

Following approval of the Spaces for People Update report that went to the Transport and 
Environment Committee and Full Council last month the attached design for Victoria Street will be 
implemented on the 11th of December.

This includes opening Victoria Street to two way traffic for deliveries and blue badge 
holders. Access for vehicles will be permitted from George IV Bridge rescinding the one-
way system with a turning area at the Grassmarket end. The road will still be closed at the 
Grassmarket end to stop through traffic.

The introduction of, or changes to, any restrictions are being implemented under 
emergency delegated decision-making powers using a Temporary Traffic Regulation 
Order. 

Regards

On behalf of the Spaces for People Team

Andy Edwards

Dr Andy Edwards | South West Locality | Place | The City of Edinburgh Council | 10 
Westside Plaza, Edinburgh EH14 2ST 
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